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The seventh Graduation Day at Swami Dayananda College of Arts & Science, Manjakkudi 
was celebrated on 30 January, 2011 in great splendor.  The function commenced with 
inauguration of the plaque at the new auditorium by Swami Dayananda Saraswati. 
Welcome address was delivered by Ms. Sheela Balaji, Managing Trustee of SDET and AIM 
for Seva. 

The chief guest of the function was Mr. Bhaskar Bhat, Managing Director of Titan Industries, 
Bangalore. In his presidential address he stated that students should have a sense of 
belongingness and strive hard to be at the top of society. 

Pujya Swamiji blessed the fresh graduates and advised them, “to be definite contributors 
to the nation”. 

Sri. Raghu Rao, an IT professional from USA felicitated the graduating students to become 
entrepreneurs in their field of interest and dedicate with hundred percent involvement in 
it. 

Earlier Sri S. Raghu Rao had dedicated the new auditorium at the college in fond memory 
of his parents Smt Lalitha Bai and  Sri Sarangapani Rao of Kumbakonam. 

Dr. D. Sivasubramanian, Member-Senate of Bharathidasan University and Principal, Srimad 
Andavan College, Srirangam, in his felicitation address, stressed that involvement, eagerness 
and self-control were the three modes to be followed in all the activities to achieve the 
desired target. 

Sri.G. Ramachandran, Correspondent of the college proposed vote of thanks. 
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